
   

    

Dear Parents and Guardians,                    

 

JUST A REMINDER…BASKETBALL SEASON IS QUICKLY 

APPROACHING! 

 

The WTYA will be opening registration for the upcoming 2017/2018 Season 

shortly.  Keep on the lookout for Registration Dates and Fees. 

 

Some important general schedule information…. 

 Registrations:  Late September to Early-November 

 Player Evaluations:  Mid November 

 Practices Start:  Late November 

 Games:  January – Early March 

 

Once open, Registration must be made online at wtyanj.com by the 
deadlines set.   
 
 

More information to follow shortly. 
 
 

We are looking forward to a great season.  Thank you for your support! 
 
Kevin Conaboy & Jessica McGourty 
WTYA Basketball Directors 
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